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DeKalb Police Benevolent & Protective Association’s to host 21st annual charity golf outing.  Outing will be at 

River Heights Golf Course on Saturday July 9th at 1pm.  4-person teams will play in a scramble format.  Cost of 

$70 per player includes golf, riding cart, lunch before golf, and dinner after golf.   

If you would like to sponsor a hole, donate a raffle prize, enter a team, or join an existing team as an individual, 

please contact Cmdr. Chad McNett at the DeKalb Police Department before June 27th.  There are several 

sponsorship levels available.  We look forward to raising money for charity and seeing you all at this fun 

community event. 

Contact Info:  Cmdr. Chad McNett, 815-748-8439, chad.mcnett@cityofdekalb.com  

Registration form and Sponsor form attached for reference. 
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